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The initial Open Enrollment period of the Affordable Care Act was a great 

success—thanks, in large part, to Maine’s robust assemblage of Health 

Insurance Navigators and Volunteers.   But, the work is far from over, and York 

County Community Action is already looking ahead to the next open enrollment 

period, which begins November 15th!   We are looking for individuals willing to 

volunteer their time as a Certified Application Counselor (CAC), to work one-on-

one with individuals who need assistance to enroll in a health insurance plan 

through the Marketplace.   As a CAC, you will be provided with all the necessary 

training, and will receive ongoing support from Health Insurance Navigators.  If 

you would like more information, or would like to become a Volunteer, please 

contact Robin Hewitt Bibber, by email at robin.bibber@yccac.org, or by phone at 

1-800-965-5762.  The Affordable Care Act is a landmark event in the creation of 

a successful and equitable health care system.   Be part of the action as a 

Volunteer!   
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